
Monroe County Department of Transportation in conjunction with the Town of Perinton will have a
contractor start construction of a new concrete sidewalk along Aldrich Road. Work is expected to
start on or around August 5, 2024. The project limits for the sidewalk are from Aldrich Glen to
Ayrault Road.

The sidewalk will be installed along the east side of Aldrich Road from Aldrich Glen to Royale Drive.
It will switch to the west side of Aldrich Road from Royale Drive to Monarch Drive and then back to
the east side from Monarch Drive to Ayrault Road. As part of the project, we will also install marked
pedestrian road crossings for Aldrich Road at Royale Drive and Monarch Drive where the sidewalk
switches sides of the road. The crossings will also include appropriate pedestrian crossing sign
installations.

Traffic will be maintained along Aldrich Road during construction using shoulder closures, and at
times, alternating one-way traffic (with flaggers) when needed.

Barring any unforeseen delays, we expect this project to be completed in approximately 3 months
after the start date.

TRANSPORTATION NEWS
This informational newsletter will provide periodic updates (as needed) on the status of the Aldrich Road

Sidewalk Project and communicate upcoming construction activities to local residents.

SIDEWALK CONSTRUCTION TO BEGIN ALONG ALDRICH ROAD

CURRENT PROJECT STATUS
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PROJECT CONTACTS:
If you have questions about the Project, you can contact Henry Herdzik of the Monroe County DOT. Once the project

starts you can also contact the Resident Engineer, Paul Winterkorn, who will be on-site with the contractor.
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Transportation Project Manager
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Resident Engineer 

Stantec 

Phone: (585) 298-2387

Email: paul.winterkorn@stantec.com
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